
Food and Beverage group headed 

up by Brother Knights Al Benedetti 

and Tony Hegler scoured the valley 

for the best possible deals and do-

nations.  By doing such an excellent 

job in securing ingredients, prepar-

ing and serving all these dinners we 

were able to realize a profit of just 

over $7,000.  50% will be given to 

St. Viator Catholic Community.  

Vivat Jesus,  

Grand Knight—Rick Sherman 

Brother Knights— We just completed 

from what I understand is our best 

Lenten fish Fry EVER.  Our Brother 

Knights and their Ladies went all out 

this year to make the best in a dim eco-

nomic situation.  We had new faces in 

the kitchen, serving and cleaning up.  

But still without the regular crew we 

could not have pulled it off.  Our aver-

age served each night was about 200.  

The fourth Friday we served almost 

250 dinner including a table of 12.  Our 
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New Year Coming Up 

St Patrick Day Parade—Henderson, NV 

Brother Knights-- 

I will soon be attending our State Convention in Reno at the end of this month.  At that meeting we will 

be discussing how to improve our meetings and get more out of the Knights of Columbus for both mem-

bers and for the community at large.  A big part will be Volunteerism.  Many of our Brother Knights re-

peatedly are at all of the functions and all of the social events. We have a wonderful time and do get a lot 

out of these gatherings.  However,  Out of the 200 plus members of our Council I personally have met 

maybe 20 % of our membership. With our new Fraternal Year coming up at the first of July and our elec-

tions for that new year I strongly encourage you to attend a meeting between now and the end of June.  

Get to know your Brother Knights and officers of your council  Elections will be held at our June 8th 

meeting for the next year.  We encourage you to make your vote count by attending one of these upcom-

ing meetings and get involved in your council    

 

Fraternally yours, 

Rick Sherman—Grand Knight  

Sir Knights in their regalia and Brother Knights from around the Las Vegas area districts  were repre-

sented at the 44th an-

nual St. Patrick Day 

Parade in Henderson 

NV.  Representing St. 

Viator Council 8282 

were Sir Knights Scott 

Davis and Rick 

Sherman. The Rev. 

Theodore Van Skee 

A s s e m b l y  h a s 

marched in the parade 

for several years and 

they provided the an-

tique fire engine and 

car for the parade. The 

cheerleading squad 

from St Christopher 

Catholic School were in 

step right behind us. St 

Christopher School is 

the only Catholic 

School represented in 

the parade. 



April 1st Joseph Choquette 

         4    Douglas Ponci 

         5     Charles Jordan 

         6      Erik Kirschner 

                  Maroun Sader 

                  Richard Simon 

         9       James Coryer 

       14       Joseph Bromberg 

                  Taafili Sagapolutele 

       21       Glenn Gerstner 

       22  Christopher Hanes 

       26  Edward De Santis 

             Rick Sherman 
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Family of the Month– March  

Geno and Elaine Riggio          

Knight of the Month– March   

Tony Hegler 

Happy Birthday—April 2010 

Good of  the Order 

Please keep the following in your prayers:  Pope Benedict XVI, The Clergy, Our Military, Our Police and 

Firefighters, PGK Tip Cunningham, James Coryer, Mario Barone, PGK Larry Gallas and his wife Delores, 

John Gately, James W. Dickson, Judy Dennis, wife of Tom Dennis, PSD Wayne Bieniasz and his wife 

Joyce, Beverly Bukowski, wife of Brother Henry Bukowski, Dan Mullins, Ed Volungis and his wife 

Gertrude, William Guy, PGK Jesse Floirendo,  Joe Lomanto, PGK and Chancellor Frank Lenzo and his 

wife Joann, Sam Ruvolo and his wife Lois, Norris DuPree, Sally Quagliano, Wife of Trustee Joe Quagli-

ano, who is recovering from surgery last fall.    

We want to wish the following Brother Knights who celebrate their birthday in 

April a very Happy Birthday and many, many more: 

365 Club - A penny a day will help a Brother Knight in need.  That is the mission of the 365 club.  This is 

a State Council Project which all councils support.  Remember this fund is to help our council exercise the 

virtue of charity to our brothers, who are in need and only costs a penny a day (Three Dollars and Sixty 

Five cents a year).  Bring your pennies to each council meeting. 

Membership is still the key to a prosperous future and our success. With your recent new members we 

are half way to meeting our goal. But our goal should be sharing the dream of Father McGivney with 

every eligible Catholic man. The dream of Catholics helping Catholics, of a community of faith sharing 

that precious faith we believe in and above all living out the lessons taught by Our Lord. That is our pur-

pose to make the world a better place by living our lives in our Faith and sharing our Faith with those 

around us. 

Vivat Jesus, Chris West—District Deputy District 12 

Membership is the Key 
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Please support our advertisers and 

let them know that you appreciate 

their support of our Council News-

letter.  That is the best way to thank 

them. 

Insert Your  

Message or AD 

Here 

Advertise Here 

You or your company can reach your local 

Knights of Columbus Brothers and exposure to 

Brother Knights around the state by advertising 

in our Newsletter.  Contact Al Benedetti 702-262-

2029 or Rick Sherman 702-812-7412 for further 

details.  
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Please support our advertisers and 

let them know that you appreciate 

their support of our Council News-

letter.  That is the best way to thank 

them. 



Grand Knight—Rick Sherman 702-812-7412 

Deputy Grand Knight—Dale Faber 702-456-1836 

Financial Secretary—Raymond Lanfear 702-202-1693 

Chancellor—Frank Lenzo 702-641-7654 

Recorder—Frank Gronowski 702-699-9780 

Treasurer—Anthony J, Hegler 702-361-5180 

Advocate—Tip Cunningham 702-796-1978 

NON PROFIT ORGANIZATION. 

US POSTAGE  

PAID  

PERMIT #543 

LAS VEGAS, NV 

Schedule of Events 

04/13/10—Officers Meeting 6:00 Parish Center 

04/13/10—Open Meeting of the E Zinn Corpora-

tion 

04/13/10—Business Meeting 7:00 Parish Center 

04/15/10—Fourth Degree Meeting 6:30 St. Francis 

of Assisi 

04/27/10—Council Social 6:30pm Parish Center 

05/09/10—Mothers Day Breakfast after 8 and 10 

Masses 

05/11/10—Officers Meeting 6:00 Parish Center 

05/11/10—Open Meeting of the E Zinn Corpora-

tion 

05/11/10—Business Meeting 7:00 Parish Center 

Warden—Lonnie Wisham 702-798-0595 

Inside Guard—Al Sampson 702-437-1142 

Outside Guard—Tom Dennis 702-436-0518 

1st Year Trustee—Joseph J Quagliano 702—655-1422 

2nd Year Trustee—Richard S. Davis 702-451-9539 

3rd Year Trustee—Al Benedetti 702-262-2029 

Council Insurance Agent—John Bobos 702-684-7992 

April 2010 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 2 3 

4 5 6 7 8 9 19 

11 12 13* 14 15* 16 17 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 

25 26 27* 28 29 30  

St Viator Council 8282 

P.O. Box 93543 
Las Vegas, NV  89193-3543 

Phone: 702-812-7412 

Fax: 208-728-0620 

E-mail:rick@kofccouncil8282.org 

Fraternally yours in Christ 

Catch us on the World 

Wide Web at 

www.kofccouncil8282.org 

Knights of Columbus  

Council 8282 

 


